
  

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Northwest Region Office 

PO Box 330316, Shoreline, WA 98133-9716 • 206-594-0000 
 
January 27, 2023 
 
Gregory Bostwick 
Marine Fluid Systems, Inc. 
801 NW 42nd Street, Ste 202 
Seattle, WA 98107-4503 
 
Re: National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 
 Permit No. WA0032174; Marine Fluid Systems, Inc. 
 
Dear Gregory Bostwick: 
 
The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) acknowledges receiving a NPDES permit renewal 
application for Marine Fluid Systems, Inc. on September 22, 2022. The application has been reviewed 
and was accepted as complete on January 27, 2023. 
 
Your current NPDES permit has an expiration date of March 31, 2023. Renewal of the permit is in 
process; however, the permit may not be issued by the expiration date. In accordance with the 
Washington State Administrative Procedures Act (RCW 34.05.422(3)) and Washington Administrative 
Code 173-220-180(5), if your renewal permit is not issued and effective by the current permit’s 
expiration date, then the current permit and its terms and conditions are administratively extended and 
will remain in effect and enforceable until Ecology issues a new permit and it becomes effective for your 
facility,  
 
If you have any questions regarding the development of your renewal permit, please contact Joey Jiang 
at (206) 507-8283 or by email at joey.jiang@ecy.wa.gov.  
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tricia Miller 
Permit Coordinator 
Northwest Regional Office 
 
Sent Via Electronic Mail - greg@marinefluid.com  
 
Ecc: Joey Jiang, Facility Manager, joey.jiang@ecy.wa.gov    
 PARIS: Marine Fluid Systems; WA0032174 
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